Notice of Variances and Waivers

WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICTS
South Florida Water Management District
The South Florida Water Management District (SFWMD) hereby gives notice that on June 26, 2012, a request for withdrawal of a Petition for Variance (Application 120514-23) was received from James and Sheryl Pepicello (Pepicello Residence), 12540 Oak Bend Drive, Ft. Myers, FL 33905. The property is located in Lee County, Section 31, Township 43 South, Range 26 East. The petition for variance was received by the SFWMD on May 14, 2012. Notice of receipt of the petition requesting the variance was published in the Florida Administrative Weekly, Vol. 38, No. 25, on June 22, 2012. No public comment was received.

A copy of the Order or additional information may be obtained by contacting: The Regulation Division, during the normal business hours of 8:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m., Monday through Friday, except legal holidays, at 3301 Gun Club Road, West Palm Beach, FL 33406, (561)682-6911, by e-mail: permits@sfwmd.gov or, by accessing the District’s website (www.sfwmd.gov/ePermitting) using the Application/Permit Search.

